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APD Leadercast Event Gets Support from Angus King 
Independent for US Senate & Former Governor to Speak on Leadership 

 
[Auburn, ME]: The Auburn Police Department is thrilled to announce that Angus King, Independent 
for US Senate and Former Governor, will be a featured keynote speaker at the upcoming Chick-fil-A 
Leadercast to benefit the Auburn Police Activities League (PAL). 
 
This day-long leadership training event will be broadcast LIVE on Friday, May 4, 2012 from Atlanta to 
hundreds of sites across the country, including Auburn. There will be nine internationally-acclaimed 
leaders speaking from the Atlanta site, including Soledad O’Brien (Anchor and special correspondent 
for CNN), Tim Tebow (NFL quarterback, Heisman Trophy winner and best-selling author), John 
Maxwell (Leadership expert & best-selling author) and many more. 
 
Governor King will appear live at the Auburn site to address community and business leaders during 
a special lunchtime session. The theme of this year’s Leadercast is the power of choice. King will 
share insights to help leaders empower and equip others at work, at home and in the community 
through the choices they make. 
 
"We are excited and honored that Governor King will be joining us this year,” said Police Chief Phil 
Crowell. “We are proud to host an event that develops leaders within our community, and Angus 
King will share his unique perspective on leadership.” 
 
Proceeds from this event will benefit the Auburn PAL Center, which is located in the Chestnut Street 
neighborhood. “The numbers tell us this is an area that needs a special focus,” said Crowell. “The 
Center will provide activities for kids after school and during the summer, not to mention positive 
interaction with police officers.” PAL encourages and develops leadership in youth and fosters 
communication, understanding, and mutual respect between youth, the community and police. 
 
This event is made possible locally by Auburn PAL; PuroClean of Livermore; Central Maine 
Community College; Patrons Oxford Insurance; East Auburn Baptist Church; and the Twin City Times. 
 
The Leadercast will be held at the East Auburn Baptist Church (560 Park Avenue) from 8:00am to 
4:30pm. Tickets are $99. Conference materials and lunch will be provided. For tickets or more 
information about the Leadercast, call Liz Allen at 333-6650 X2070 or visit www.auburnpd.com. 
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